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Sent:
To:
Subject:

Diane Stefan <44special@gmail.com>
Sunday, January 24, 2010 5:46 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

In regards to your proposed regulation ref: RIN 3038-AC61 I am in full disagreement with this regulation. I believe this is yet
another freedom trying to be taken form us as citizens. With the proposed change in leverage, I would no longer be able to
trade. I have a disabled son and this leverage affords me the ability to provide for my family while staying at home. If you
impose this change, I will be come unemployed.

Regretfully,

Diane Stefan

- Carpe Diem -
"Life is not about waiting for the storms to pass ....it’s about learning how to dance in the rain."


